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Friday 27th September 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1/2 – Phonics Screening Check 

We would like to invite you to a Parents Information Meeting on Wednesday 16th October 2.45-3.15pm. 

This meeting will give an overview of the Year 1 Phonic Screening Check that will take place in June 2020 

for all Year 1 and some Year 2 children and will also offer ideas of how you can continue to support your 

child at home.   

The screening will be part of the normal school day. The children will all complete a Phonic Assessment 

based on real and nonsense words in order to assess their ability to read and blend the given sounds.  We 

will report the results to you individually. 

We would recommend that all parents aim to attend this meeting in order to give your child the best possible 

chance with the test.  There will be an opportunity to speak to a member of the Year 1/2 team if you have 

any queries or concerns.   

Please return the slip below to confirm your attendance. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Inhester 

KS1 and English Leader 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I will / will not be able to attend the Year 1/2 Phonics Screening information meeting on Wednesday 16th 

October 2019 

Name: 

Childs Name: 

Signed:        Parent / Carer  

  

 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.                             Social Care 

Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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